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Subject: Proposed Amendments to CP01 (Consultation Practices) 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Enria, 
 
We have taken knowledge of the few amendments which CEBS is proposing to its 
consultation practices. 
 
We very much welcome the proposal that the development of guidelines, recommendations, 
standards and general advice be made subject to an impact assessment methodology. 
 
The proposals aiming at introducing some flexibility to facilitate the maintenance of 
existing guidelines are pragmatic. They seem acceptable to us.  
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Guido Ravoet 
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